
South Mobile Ltda 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization & Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Permission Letter for a Change in Identification 

Date: 08/10/2017 

 

To The Commission, 

We, South Mobile Ltda the Original Grantee (Party B), would like to proceed to a change in FCC 

ID as specified under section 2.933 of the FCC rules, and we hereby authorize Nexpro International 

Limitada (Party A – new Grantee) to apply for such a change. We are aware that Nexpro 

International Limitada (Party A – new Grantee), intends to market the below original referenced 

product. 

 

Original Grantee (Party B): South Mobile Ltda 

FCC ID: 2AEMYESF541 

Equipment Description: MOBILE PHONE 

Model: F541, Torch Pro ES-F541 

Original Issued Date: 12/15/2016 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

________________ 

[signature] 

[Claudio Fuentes] 

[Manager] 

[South Mobile Ltda] 

 


